Principal's Address

Dear Parents and Families.

Welcome back to Term 4 at Glebe Public School! A special welcome to our students and families who are starting at our school this term.

I hope that you all had a lovely break and were able to spend quality time with your family and friends. I had my 10 and 13 year old nephews visit from Hobart and spend a week with me - I think that we did every possible thing that you can do in Sydney and highly recommend Sea Life at Darling Harbor and Hyper Karting/ Virtual Reality at Moore Park Entertainment Quarter.

Term 4 is a busy term and there are several excursions, events, and opportunities planned for our students to ensure they get the most out of all aspects of their experience at school. Details of these will be provided throughout the term.

Planning for 2024

If your child/children are currently in Kindergarten - Year 5 and will not be returning to Glebe Public School next year, we ask that you please advise the school office via email as soon as possible. This information assists with our planning and class structures for 2024.

Presentation Assembly

Next week you will receive the details of the 2023 Presentation Assembly. The Presentation Assembly is an annual event and a wonderful celebration and reflection on the year that has been and the achievements of our students, staff and community.

Have a lovely weekend and if there is anything we can do to support you throughout the term, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Bryce Walker Principal bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au











UPDATES AND NOTICES

A MESSAGE FROM THE GLEBE P&C

Welcome back after what we hope was a restful holiday!

The next P&C meeting is on the 24th of October. Time and place to follow.

REMINDER: Commission-Free Property Sale Up For Grabs! See below for more information.

Dates for your diary

• Next P&C meeting dates: 24th October and 28th November (details to

COMMISSION-FREE PROPERTY SALE UP FOR GRABS!

In huge news for the school community's fundraising efforts, Matthew Carvalho Ray White has donated a commission-free sale for the P&C to auction out to home sellers. And a \$1500 payment for each house sale referral from the Glebe Public school community

This could ultimately mean thousands of dollars towards the P&C's current goal of upgrading the school's obsolete learning technology. A real coup.

For the winning bidder of the commission-free sale, it could mean savings of tens-of-thousands on the sale of their property. And for a simple referral to friends or neighbors in the inner west to use Matthew to sell their home, we get \$1500!

So please spread the word to your networks and friends groups! This is a great deal of huge value to all concerned, not least the kids.

A big thanks to Matthew and his team for their enthusiastic support.

The auction is live and running for the next 3 weeks. Full details can be found at the auction site, available here.

NAMES ON BELONGINGS

Please clearly mark your child's name on all their belongings. This includes hats, iumpers, drink bottles, lunch boxes, and tupperware containers. This makes it easy to return lost belongs to their rightful owner.



APPLICATIONS FOR YEAR 7 SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL PLACEMENT IN 2025

Applications are now open for current Year 5 students who wish to apply for a Year 7 place at a Selective High School in 2025. The application process is completely online. Please click here, to find out more information and begin the application process.

Applications close on November 20.

DOGS AT SCHOOL

No dogs are permitted to be on school grounds, including in the car park. Thank you families for your ongoing commitment to this.

SCHOOL ARRIVAL TIME

A teacher is on duty from 8:30am. If students must arrive before this time, arrangements can be made with Centipede.

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE

It is a Department of Education expectation that all students will have school attendance above 95%. If your child is absent from school (late or a full day) due to being sick, having a medical appointment, having to travel for family business, or is involved in Sorry Business, please let us know. If there is anything that is impacting your child being late or absent from school, we have a range of support that we can offer and encourage you to contact the school so that we can plan continued support for your child's learning and wellbeing.



LAST DAY OF THE YEAR!

The last day of the year for students is Friday 15 December 2023. Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 December are staff development days and the school is non-operational on these days, meaning that students do not attend on these days.

GLEBE MARKETS TENDER

Glebe Public School weekend markets will soon have a new long-term operator after a tender process opened.

The markets have been a mainstay at Glebe Public School for more than 30 years and help bring the school and wider Glebe community together.

Applications close at 10 am on Thursday 26 October 2023.

Click here for more information!









CENTIPEDE AFTER SCHOOL CARE

Welcome back to Centipede for Term 4! We had an excellent time during vacation care with lots of exciting activities and excursions. December vacation care will operate from Monday 18th to Thursday 21st December (program to be advised). January vacation care dates will be advised shortly.

A reminder that during the school term, Centipede is open from 7:30 to 8:45am before school (breakfast provided) and 3:00 to 5:45pm after school (afternoon tea provided). Families are welcome to make ongoing bookings or casual bookings at short notice. Please <u>visit our website</u> to download an enrolment form or pick up one at Centipede. For any questions or to make a booking, please email Centipede: centipede.glebe@yahoo.com.au

Child Care Subsidy (CCS) is available to most families to offset childcare fees, including Centipede's vacation programs. Please see us or email if you are unsure how to apply for the CCS.

You may not be aware that Centipede is a registered charity managed by a team of volunteers. The Centipede Management Committee AGM will be held on Monday 30th October at 5:30pm in the Treehouse room. Everyone is welcome to attend and childcare will be provided-- please email Keryn to let her know how many children you will be bringing: coordinator.centipede@yahoo.com We also invite anyone interested in joining the committee to get in touch. We always welcome new committee members!





GLEBE PUBLIC SCHOOL

Gadigal Land | Eora Nation





ENROL NOW FOR 2024

GO TO OUR WEBSITE TO GET STARTED









Are You in Area?

IS YOUR CHILD STARTING KINDERGARTEN NEXT YEAR?

PLEASE JOIN OUR 2023 TOURS!

- · Meet the Principal and Kindergarten staff
- Hear about the programs offerred
- Complete enrolment procedures
- · Opportunity to ask questions
- · Visit the school grounds
- Learn about transition activities scheduled for Term 4

<u>SEE DATES</u> & RSVP HERE



TOUR BOOKING









nesday | 3.05 - 4.05pm | 9 weeks | \$145 (starting Week 2. Octo









Maths Curriculum Weekly Homework

OC Test Prep Selective Test Prep

Enrol Now for Term 4!

POLYMAT TUTOrING Maths Group Tutoring Years K - 6



Head Tutor Elly BSc(AdvMath)(Hons 1 in Statistics)/ B Arts (English) elly@polymathtutoring.com.au | (02) 9072 1368

Glebe Public School

SCHOOL









nday | 3.05 - 4.05pm | 9 weeks | \$145 (starting Week 2, October 16th)

Glebe Hapkido **Martial Arts Program**



A 8/5

ENRICHMENT INFORMATION EVENING



BALMAIN CAMPUS 25-33 TERRY ST, ROZELLE



30 OCTOBER







We're a community choir, very fortunate to have a local professional music director, Liz Lecoanet (also a singing coach & international performer).

First visit is FREE

Everyone is welcome. No audition needed.

Want more info?

E: Merren - merrensmith@hotmail.com

F: facebook.com/glebecommunitysingers

Next term dates

From 2 February 2023 for 9 weeks



Speech <u>Pathology</u> <u>Enquiry</u> Sessions

Students from The University of Sydney will be available to answer any questions or enquiries about both typical communication and communication challenges on three Thursdays at the beginning of Term 4. Parents are welcome to approach the table set up under the cola with questions to discuss their child or to enquire about a referral to the SPEECH Clinic across the road.

What is The University of Sydney SPEECH Clinic?

The University of Sydney SPEECH Clinic (Speech Pathology Evidence-based Education in Communication, Swallowing and Hearing Clinic) aims to provide optimal services to clients (both adult and children) who have trouble communicating or swallowing.

person and telehealth format. Costs are minimal and sessions are run by student speech pathologists under the supervision of fully qualified speech pathologists

Therapy runs all year for blocks of 6-12 weeks, in both in

When?

- · Thursday the 12th of October from 2:30-3:30
- · Thursday the 19th of October from 2:30-3:30
- · Thursday the 26th of October from 2:30-3:30

Where?

Glebe Public School. under the cola.

Contact us:

Phone: +61 2 9351 9539

Email: clinic-reception.swhb@sydney.edu.au

Fax: +61 2 9351 9163

Level 5, Susan Wakil Health Building D18, Western Avenue, The University of Sydney, Camperdown, NSW, 2006 Opening hours:

Monday to Friday 8am - 6pm



Inclusion Sports Day

Encourage, Empower, Explore

CITY OF SYDNEY 🐠























